
 
 

 
 
 
 
July 22, 2025 
 
 
Heather Hitzges 
City of Littleton 
2255 W. Berry Avenue 
Littleton, CO 80120 
 
 
Dear Heather, 
 
Arapahoe County Open Spaces is pleased to inform you that your recent Standard Grant application for 
Powers Park Improvements has been approved for funding in the amount of $600,000.   
 
All grant awards are subject to the execution of an Intergovernmental Agreement (IGA) between the 
County and grantee. Please notify me if any information in the attached IGA needs to be corrected.  
 
Please return the following documents via email to sbottoms@arapahoegov.com. Alternatively, you may 
mail original documents to my attention at Arapahoe County Open Spaces, 6934 S. Lima Street, Suite A, 
Centennial, CO 80112.  
 

• A signed, dated, and attested copy of the IGA (grantee signatures only) 
• A completed ACH Deposit Form or written confirmation that we have the grantee’s current 

banking information 
 
Upon receipt of the above, I will obtain County signatures and return a digital copy of the fully executed 
IGA to you for your records. IGAs must be executed by all parties within 60 days of award notification.  
 
Congratulations on your grant award! Please don’t hesitate to reach out if you have questions.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sandy Bottoms  
Grants Program Administrator 
303-921-5041 
sbottoms@arapahoegov.com 
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